
Minutes of the 34th Annual General Meeting 

of Longstone Community Council 

held at 7.30pm in Longstone Primary School

 on Monday 10th June 2013.

REPRESENTATIVES






Mr J Scott



Mrs L Campbell

Mrs A Watt








Mrs J Marr                      





Mrs R Lennie
  







Rev. Mike Frew

CO-OPTED MEMBERS

EX-OFFICIO

Cllr C Fullerton                                





IN ATTENDANCE

Emma Thomas and Mark Watson

Sainsbury's
Members of Public


9

Apologies:
Grace Hughes, Elizabeth Strong, Steuart Campbell

Emma Thomas -  P.R. Ambassador for Sainsbury's Superstore.

Mark Watson  -  Manager.

The store will open at the end of August. 250 people to be employed. On line first jobs hoping locals.

Cafe  Clothing  Electricals. Want to be community based. Any questions will be taken. Range of Scottish Foods on offer.

Primary School - Bag for life to be designed.

Bury a Time Capsule - Local High Schools Tynecastle, Balerno already on track 3 more - Currie,  Forrester, Firhill taking 3 from each school.

Managers have come up through the Floor so opportunities.

'Youth Can' development opportunities.

Most schools have a teacher who can link pupils with jobs. 60 jobs on line now, then later others will be added. Some jobs need more training than others. Food College at Murrayfield. Petrol will b e on sale 7pm-10pm.

Policy on chaplaincy service? Carol singing at Christmas. Would be open to discuss chaplaincy.

Cafe will be open until 8pm then it would be available for meetings etc.

The Disabled Parking Bay on main road has gone and double yellow lines are all the way along - would have to see Council for that.  Will find out.

Right Hand turn into Redhall Drive? No road markings for it. 

2.        Minutes of last AGM approved  -   Anne Watt   Jim Scott

3.
Matters Arising

Bench (Hellen's) is ready to be installed. They will let us know as soon as they get word.


4.       Chairman's Annual Report:



           Mr Scott thanked Malcolm the Janitor  for all his help.


  He said the Police seemed to have given us up.

         He thanked the following people Steuart -  Planning,  Lily - Vice Chair,


  Rosalind - Minute for recording the minutes, Frank Hughes for doing our 
  extra we jobs, and Grace as secretary most do not know how much work it 
  involves.

         He also thanked the Cllr's Wilson, Dixon and Fullerton.

         He thought people would be pleased to know that Sainsbury's would be      
opening on 29th August.

5.
 Accounts proposed by Lily, and seconded by Mike Frew.

6.
 Auditor  - Mr Frank Hughes if he is willing.

        Chair  -         Jim A Scott    Nominated by Lily  - unopposed.

        Vice Chair -     Vacant

        Secretary  -     Grace Hughes  Nominated by Mike Frew    (if willing)

        Min. Secretary-  Rosalind Lennie Nominated by Lily

        Treasurer -       Vacant

        We will have to call an extraordinary Meeting we can't continue without a  
 treasurer.

7.     A.O.C.B.
       Carers group from Broomhouse- Permission to put a flyer in Noticeboard.


Kingsknowe Road North - Cars going to fast especially for schoolchildren - no 
reply yet. Road Safety Manager is going to extend yellow lines outside school. 
Why isn't there a Lollipop person? Have asked before but not regarded as a 
main road. There is more traffic because of Redhall School. - Taxis buses etc. 


Parking on pavement again - phone police- they regard it as not a priority.


Walkabout is when it is quiet should be 9am when it is busy - might be 
changed.


Ramp for disabled near bus stop is going ahead.


Ladbrokes was painted but had graffiti on it within a week.


Date of next meeting to be advised..


